A CALIFORNIA COMMUNITY COLLEGES

1~* ONLINE EDUCATION

®
INITIATIVE

We the undersigned are expressing our college’s interest in the 2018 OEI Consortium
Cohort, with a special focus on student equity and the following components:

e Culturally responsive teaching with a community of practice around online equity

e Name/gender identification for instruction and student support services, including
counseling, tutoring, health services, etc.

e Pilot additional online resources integrated into Canvas for community building,
student engagement, and collaboration.

e Faculty engagement in collaborative course development using OER materials in
Canvas.

e Support for the development of a local, peer-faculty course review process to
support equity and student success in online courses.

e Programmatic and technical preparation for Course Exchange participation.

We understand that this letter does not guarantee our participation or bind the college to
joining the OEI Consortium. In addition, the signature of the Academic Senate
President indicates interest and willingness to explore a resolution in support of joining
the OEI Consortium but does not represent an official position of the college academic
senate.

However, we would like to receive an application packet and move forward with
college-wide discussions in order to remain eligible for the 2018 OEI Consortium
Cohort.

College

CEO Signature

Academic Senate President Signature



Who will serve as the primary contact for the OEI moving forward?

Name/Title

Phone

Email

Please return the signed Letter of Interest via email to:
Justin Schultz, College Implementation Supervisor
jschultz@ccconlineed.org

650.949.7939
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